Appendix B3

From

Sent: 20 September 2017 17:03

To: Licensing

Subject: Objection to alcohol license

I am very concerned to see that the shop at 116 bruin street has re-applied for an alcohol license. As I stated
in my previous objection of the 17.07.17 I feel intimidated by people that are already causing problems
related to alcohol in the area. I was very relieved when I saw that this was not going to be exaggerated as the
license had been refused. I am very close to this shop and I do feel that changing the hours will not change
the reasons for the refusal.

Yours Truly,




